City of Langford

Notice of Intention to Consider

Issuance of a Temporary Use Permit
Council for the City of Langford hereby gives Notice of Intention to consider issuance of a Temporary Use
Permit at its Regular Meeting scheduled for 21 August 2023, at 7 pm at City Hall Council Chambers, Third
Floor, 877 Goldstream Avenue. This meeting is being held electronically and with in-person attendance.

File Temporary Use Permit No. TUP20-0003

Purpose The purpose of the proposed Temporary Use Permit is to extend the term for a
computer programming school for children to operate at 890 Goldstream Avenue

Applicant JBWESTSHORE Enterprises Inc

Location 890 Goldstream Avenue

SUBJECT
PROPERTY|

The purpose of this Notice is to acquaint the property owners and residents in the area with the specifics
of the proposed temporary use permit. Should you wish to make a submission to the Council in writing
we require your name and civic address and that this be received, either electronically or by mail, by noon
on the Tuesday prior to the meeting date to be included in the agenda. Correspondence received after
that date will be circulated to the Council the day of the meeting and uploaded to the website as an
“Addendum Package” the day after the meeting. You may also speak at the Council Meeting during the
Public Participation Section of the meeting.

PLEASE NOTE: Information about how to connect to this meeting electronically is indicated in the
table below:

Teleconference # 1-855-703-8985 (Canada Toll Free) OR 1-778-907-2071
(long distance charges may apply)
Meeting ID #897 0956 7061 / Zoom.us or Zoom app on your mobile device

The Agenda, including the material that Council may consider in relation to the temporary use permit, will
be uploaded to our website: Council & Committee Meetings - City of Langford no later than the Friday
before the meeting. Correspondence may be submitted by emailing planning@langford.ca or by writing
to Langford City Hall, 2nd Floor, 877 Goldstream Avenue, Langford, BC, V9B 2X8. You may also contact
the Planning Department at (250) 478-7882.

Marie Watmough
Corporate Officer

2nd Floor - 877 Goldstream Avenue - Langford, BC Canada - V9B 2X8
T - 250-478-7882 F - 250-478-7864
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